
August, 2010

Dear Prayer Partner,

Greetings!  I hope all is going well for you and 
you are enjoying the Lord’s goodness today.  I 
want to share with you an exciting ministry 
opportunity that the Lord has given me and to 
ask for your prayers.  

During September 4-11, 2010, I’m planning to be 
on a short-term Medical Missions Trip to Peru. 
The trip is sponsored by Menlo Park 
Presbyterian Church with assistance from 
Medical Missions International, and by 
invitation from the pastor of a local church in the 
small town of Cocachacra Peru.  Our team will 
be offering free medical and dental services in a 
mobile medical clinic staffed by volunteer 
medical professionals.  
 
We have an extensive training program that our 
team is going through to prepare us mentally, 
culturally, and spiritually for this outreach.  Our 
heart’s desire is to serve our Savior, the people 
of Cocachacra and each other with the same 
mercy and compassion with which Christ has 
loved us.  We would greatly appreciate you 
lifting us up in prayer as we prepare and serve, 
since apart from Him we can do nothing (John 
15:5).

Thank you so much for sharing with us in this 
ministry!  

Love in Christ,

“…shine as lights in the world…” Philippians 2:15

Team Member From
Melynda Barnes Menlo Park
Sue Bartoo Ohio
Stephen Belton (Leader) Sunnyvale
Wanda Belton Sunnyvale
Laura Bomze Belmont
Julie Davis San Jose
Judy Heiker San Jose
Jeremy Jones Cupertino
Jen Lewis Campbell
Ryan Mickelson Oregon
Julie Murray Fairfield, CT
Steven St. Germain New Hampshire
Judith Sullivan Redwood City
Nancy Woodward Santa Clara
Madeleine Allard Medical Missions Int’l
Murray Carpenter Medical Missions Int’l
Luz Chaisa Medical Missions Int’l
Alicia Quispe Medical Missions Int’l

A tarp will be placed over 
this wooden frame to serve as 
a waiting area.

Pastor Benjamin Mayon Interior of the church; where 
we will be hosting the clinic.

Host Church


